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SRCD Signs on to Letter Supporting the NSF
Graduate Research Fellowship Program

SRCD, along with 47 other scientific organizations and universities, signed on to the Association for

Psychological Science's (APS) letter to France A. Córdova, Director of the National Science Foundation (NSF).

In the letter, the organizations voice their support for NSF's 2020 Graduate Research Fellowship Program

(GRFP) and encourage NSF to fund at least the same number of awards this year as were funded last year.
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